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Volunteer Corner
Thanks to Ben and Frances Cox for all their hard 
work around the pool.  They have repaired all the 
broken umbrellas and have been hard at work keeping 
the pool clean.  Way to go!

Please remember – all neighbors can help by keeping 
common areas clean and volunteering your services.  
It takes a team to keep Forest Brook looking good!

Pool Lifeguard hours:
There have been a few questions 
regarding life guard hours.  They are 
from 1:00 to 7:00 Monday through Friday and 12:00 
to 7:00 on Saturday and Sunday, through August 12, 
2012.

For more on pool rules, please visit 
www.forestbrookhoa.org

Neighborhood Parties:
The Forest Brook HOA is planning to host a 
neighborhood Halloween party and a Holiday party.  
If you are interested in hosting or helping to plan, 
please email a board member ASAP.  It would be 
great to have more “social” interaction with Forest 
Brook neighbors!  If you have a knack for planning 
fun get-togethers or outings, please let us know.  We’d 
love to have a Forest Brook Social Committee!

Creek Clean-Up:
As discussed at the May HOA meeting, we would like 
to clean up the creek area behind the tennis courts and 
pool.  Andrea Figlia and Ken Mead are organizing the 
effort.  Please contact Andrea if you would like to 
participate.  We will select a date in early October.  
We would appreciate all the help we can get!!
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News from the Board:
The Forest Brook HOA has a couple of projects in the 
works.  Look for NEW pool furniture coming soon 
and the trees around the pool to be trimmed and 
cleaned up, which will dramatically improve the 
appearance of the pool deck.

Please Slow Down:
Please be mindful of both residents walking, children 
playing, and people driving through Forest Brook. It 
gets difficult to see each other, especially during sun-
set hours.   School starts soon as we will have children 
back out at the bus stop in the early morning hours.

Upcoming Calendar Events
July 27th – Start of the 2012 Summer Olympic Games 

August 11th – Ice Cream Social; 3 to 5 pm

August 13th - Cobb County First day of school

September 3rd – Labor Day Holiday

October – Halloween Party (Date TBD)

December – Holiday Party (Date TBD)
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Please join us for an Ice Cream social!
It’s almost time for Back to School…...  Let’s have some fun at the pool!

Bring the kids for an afternoon treat!

Saturday, August 11th

3:00 to 5:00 pm
The Forest Brook HOA will provide ice cream for all of the children.  

You must RSVP no later than     August 4  th   to vicepresident@forestbrookhoa.org or 770-650-xxxx.  

Hope to see you there!
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